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Terry Blake

To: jerryhorton@southwestac.com
Subject: RE: MHC KENWORTH TYE TEXAS

From: Paul Ryan 
Date: 3/1/2016 9:33:39 AM 
Subject: MHC KENWORTH TYE TEXAS 
  

To All,  

I have a co-superintendent in Tye at MHC Kenworth. I would like to introduce you to Bill Burrow. I will be 
available by cell and email, but Bill will be taking over for me within the next two weeks.  I will be moving on 
to my next project .  It has been a pleasure working with all of you and hope to work with you in the future. 
You all have made this project a success and for that I am grateful.  Your field superintendents and  crews have 
been professional and great to work with.  I am introducing Bill to the crews in the field currently. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please call me (214-587-6990) or Bill Burrows (214-551-5351) anytime. 

 

Regards,  

Paul Ryan 

CELL # 214-587-6990 

SUPERINTENDENT 

SCHWOB BUILDING COMPANY, LTD. 

2349 Glenda Lane • Dallas, TX 75229 

P: 972-243-7674 • F: 972-243-7710 

www.schwob.com 

Genuine Relationships.  Superior Services.  Environmentally Aware. 

 If you must print this email, please recycle.  

  
 

 


